
 
 
 

The Family Placement Service in the Southern Trust welcomes anyone interested in 

fostering or adoption to an information evening in celebration of Foster Care 

Fortnight™. The event will take place on Tuesday 22nd May 2018, 7.00-9.00pm at 

The Junction, 12 Beechvalley Way, Dungannon, BT70 1BS (beside Tesco).  The 

event is open to all members of the public. 

If you are resilient, flexible and have the time and energy to care for a child, come 

along to our information evening to find out more. Talk to experienced carers, meet 

with social workers, and learn more about specific children who need a permanent 

home through long-term fostering or adoption. The event will also share information 

about emergency, respite, short-term and intensive support foster care.          

Representatives from the Short Breaks scheme (short term fostering for children with 

a disability) and STAY scheme (supported lodging for young people aged 16-17) will 

also be present.  

Foster carers come from all walks of life. We welcome enquiries irrespective of age, 

race, religion, language, culture, gender, disability, or sexual orientation.  

To register your interest in the event Call: 028 37 560 750 or Email: 

fostering&adoption@southerntrust.hscni.net         

To find out more about fostering or adoption Call: 028 37 560 750 or Visit: 

www.adoptionandfostering.hscni.net  

 

 

 

 

http://www.adoptionandfostering.hscni.net/

